

Town of Avon

Conservation Commission

Thursday, June 28, 2018

Members Present: Kevin Mooney, Edward Mekjian, Christopher Canducci

Others Present: Steve Lvas of Lvas Environmental; Jason Suzor and Tim Flanigan of Avon DSC; Jeffrey J Bukunt, Deputy Chief of Police; Bill Fitzgerald, PDW Director; Dan Armstrong, Ana Davey, Donald Velozo, Mike Josefek, David Klenert

Kevin Mooney called the public hearing to order at 7:08 PM.

7:10 PM- RDA 342 W Main Septic

David Klenert from Collins Engineering proposed an updated septic system. The existing septic system will be abandoned and not be dig up. Motion made by Edward Mekjian to approve, seconded by Christopher Canducci. All in favor.

7:15 PM-RDA 266 W Main Septic

David Klenert from Collins Engineering proposed an updated septic system. The existing septic system will be decommissioned, and pump will be filled with sand. Motion made by Edward Mekjian to approve, seconded by Christopher Canducci. All in favor.

7:20 PM- East St. Industrial zoning change to Residential (Informal)

David Klenert from Collins Engineering is proposing an industrial zoning change to residential. The planning board and zoning board will be advised. Will return.

7:26 PM- Bodwell Extension

Motion by Christopher Canducci to approve, seconded by Edward Mekjian. All in favor.

7:37 PM- 86 Fagan Dr.

Roadway will be done and finished before Police Station opens. Dan Armstrong proposed an updated version of the plans. He will return to present full design when finished.

8:15 PM- New Police Station

Dan Armstrong presented an updated version of plans. Kevin Mooney presented an order of conditions. Motion made by Chris Canducci on the approval of the order of conditions, seconded by Edward Mekjian. All in favor.